November 20, 2012

Dear Principal Bolingbroke,

Thank you for hosting a <u>Careovan/Project Sole</u> Shoe-Drive with us this year. Your school has collected 118 pairs of shoes, and because of your efforts people in underprivileged communities will enjoy proper footwear as a barrier to infection and disease. Your shoes will provide a practical and economical solution to a basic necessity.

Please thank your Student Council and PTA for all the work they put into advertising and donating, it has been a successful shoe drive! The Utah County region of Careovan has been able to collect a total of 860 pairs of shoes that we will be donating to Project Sole this year.

I have attached an awesome video from Project Sole's blog on the distribution of shoes in Honduras this year, it is quite touching!

http://www.projectsole.org/blog/honduras-video/

We look forward to working with you again in the future!

Thanks again for your participation,

Jaelyn Miller 801-885-4514

Jaelyn.miller@gmail.com

Jaelyn M.

CareOvan

